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Mark your 

Calendars! 

Feb. 8th School 

Closed for 

Family Day  

Feb. 12th Family 

Dance  

Feb.19th  Pro-D 

Day 

Feb. 22nd Non 

Instructional 

Day.  School not 

in session  

-Feb. 29th 6:30  

P.A.C. Meeting. 

  

Chair: Trish Sorensen  

Secretary: Deanna Collins  

Treasurer: Aren Knudsen 

What is the Ocean Grove P.A.C all about? 

We would like to extend an invitation to Ocean Grove parents and caregivers  to get involved with the Parent 

Advisory Council (P.A.C) this year.   

Way to go Ocean Grove! Total raised from the 

bottle drive $363.35! Thanks for all your 

donations! The account at the return-it centre 

will remain open for anyone who would like to 

continue donating their empties to help fund 

school activities.  

 A Big thank you to Kim Brown for organizing 

the Bottle Drive!  

On Friday, February 12th at 5:30 PM, the P.A.C. will be hosting a school dance with a 

“Princesses and Super Heros”  theme.  Children, parents and other guests can come dressed if they wish.   

Doors open at 5:30 with pizza, snacks and drinks sold at the concession.  6PM its lights out and the music 

starts!  There is  no cost for admission to this event.  Prizes will be offered for the best costumes and there 

will also be spot dance prizes!  Please remember that this is a family dance, so children must be 

accompanied by adults.  We hope you can this fun event!  If you are able to help out a sign up sheet has 

been emailed out and is posted on the P.A.C  Facebook page 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.freeclipartnow.com/d/7591-1/killer-whale.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.freeclipartnow.com/animals/water-animals/whales/killer-whale.jpg.html&h=252&w=350&sz=10&tbnid=a0q5d5gmAtBJyM:&tbnh=81&tbnw=112&prev=/search?q=orca+whale+clip+art+free&tbm=isch&tbo=u&zoom=1&q=orca+whale+clip+art+free&usg=__k05phcnZ4qegDLhbl4Jcu6Ukreo=&docid=Qkfq6qO1scy71M&hl=en&sa=X&ei=ScVgUOOGCaaRiAKXhIHgDw&ved=0CCAQ9QEwAA&dur=147
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Next P.A.C. Meeting 

Our next P.A.C. meeting will take place on February 29, at 6:30 PM in the library.  Free babysitting will 

be provided.  We have been having a great turn out this year with lots of new faces which means new 

ideas for future events and fundraisers for our school.   

 

“Like” us on Facebook 

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information through our “Ocean Grove 

Elementary School PAC Information Only” page.   

 

 

We are open to comments and questions!  Please contact Trish Sorensen  at 

trishsorensen@hotmail.com or 778-420-1314 

 

 

What is the Ocean Grove P.A.C all about? 

We would like to extend an invitation to Ocean Grove parents and caregivers  to get involved with the 

Parent Advisory Council (P.A.C) this year.   

Last school year our various fundraisers brought in over $10,000.  We were happy to increase the 

discretionary funds each teacher received this school year to use on their students.  The money re raised 

will also purchase various school rescources and supplies for the music room, library and sensory room.   

We were pleased to also  fund upcoming cultural events and lessons in the school.   

Come out to a meeting, learn about upcoming events, fundraisers and get informed. 

Help out a little or alot! Every little bit and every idea helps! 

 

mailto:trishsorensen@hotmail.com

